
  
 
 
MINUTES OF THE MID CENTRAL WATER WORKS ASSOCIATION   

 
Board Members Present- 
     
       X Chairman Pat Rooney (Village of Lombard) 
       X Vice Chairman Corrina Petrou (Baxter Woodman) 
       X Treasurer Claudio Traversa (Village of Franklin Park) 
       X Secretary Tom Nassis (Water Resources Inc.) 
       X Program Director  Mike Ramsey (Water Products Company 
       X Past Chairman. Gene Sullivan (Water Products Company) 
       X Membership Chairman Anna Raimondi (Strand Associates) 
         
 
The February 19th, meeting of the Mid Central Water Works Association was called to order at 

__12:52p_______ pm by Chairman Pat Rooney. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by _____ ______Nick Weber__________________ 

The Treasurer’s report was given by Claudio Traversa and approved by unanimous vote. The 

opening bank balance for January 2025 was $8,264.05 and as of today it is $8,402.03. 

The Secretary’s report was given by Tom Nassis and approved by unanimous vote. 

Old Business:  
 
• Again, there will be no meeting in April due to WaterCon (register and get your hotels 

now if you haven’t already). 
 

• Met as a Board in January to determine this year’s events. We would like to update the 
look and functionality of the website, but our host is currently experiencing issues. We 
hope to get those resolved soon. In the meantime, we apologize for the inconvenience. 

 
 New Business:   
 

• After our last meeting, someone volunteered to be our newest Membership Chair! Swear 
Anna Raimondi in. 

 
Pat Rooney introduced our speakers _John Deziel and Ted Skowron from Fer-Pal___________ 

who gave an informative talk __Watermain Lining- A 100 Year Solution, EPA # ____21686__ 

The 50:50 raffle was pulled for $_30___ to the winner. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at ___1:46_____ pm. 

Respectfully submitted, Tom Nassis, Secretary 
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